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SLC AIRPORT PLANNING FOR INCREASED TRAVELERS DURING  

HOLIDAY SEASON 

 

Salt Lake City, UT–Salt Lake City International Airport (SLC) will be extra busy in the coming 

days as passengers board flights for holiday travel. But have no fear, SLC has been ranked one of 

the least stressful airports to fly into during the holiday season.  

 

According to Remedy Review, SLC can claim this status largely because it is a drama-free 

airport. SLC’s record for having fewer delays and flight cancellations contributes to the ranking. 

Remedy Review also noted SLC’s amenities for travelers, such as the airport’s art collection and 

online mile tracker for those tracking their steps.  

 

To help ease the way for passengers, SLC volunteer Airport Ambassadors will be on hand to 

answer questions and provide directions. Plus, local musicians are scheduled to perform 

throughout the day on December 24, while Santa Claus will be spreading cheer pre-security and 

taking last-minute Christmas wishes.  

 

SLC officials suggest the following travel tips to navigate during the busy travel season. Before 

leaving for the airport, passengers should check the airline’s website to ensure the flight is on 

time and has not been delayed due to weather. In addition, passengers are encouraged to print or 

download boarding passes prior to leaving for SLC to expedite check-in and save time at the 

airline ticket counters. Passengers should arrive two hours before their scheduled boarding 

time—three hours for international flights—in order to allow time to park, check bags and go 

through the security checkpoint. Plus, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) 

encourages the public to follow the 3-1-1 liquids rule. TSA travel tips can be found at 

www.tsa.gov/travel/travel-tips. 

 

When picking up passengers, SLC asks drivers to check the status of incoming flights via the 

airline’s website www.slcairport.com. Drivers who arrive early should remain in the airport’s 

Park and Wait lot until passengers are ready to be picked up at the curb.  
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